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Dear Parents and Carers  

 

Raising money for the NSPCC with Number Day  

 

On Friday 7th February it is the NSPCC Number day. To celebrate 20 years of this amazing event, 

we are going to show our support by dressing up as a number (please feel free to be as imaginative as 

you like). You could use a football shirt, or decorate a T-Shirt or research facts about a famous 

mathematician with numbers, or share word problems for others to solve: we are asking for a 

donation of £1 to support this event and raise money for this amazing charity. 

During the day, staff and children will challenge themselves to answer times table questions or facts 

about their number (for example: factor pairs, square numbers and prime numbers.) Please ask them 

at home as well! We shall also be completing number quizzes. 

 

Thank you very much for your continued support – it is all for a really good cause! 

 

 

Thank you 

 

Miss Lodge 

 

Numeracy Lead 

 
 


